Metropolitan Area Homeschool Graduation 2020

Parent and Senior informational meeting for the Class of 2020

Monday, September 9" at 6:30
Southwest Church of Christ = |1 24th and Center

All Omaha area homeschool seniors are welcome to attend this class informational meeting to explain the process and
answer questions for both parents and seniors.

Graduation is a wonderful opportunity for families to invite extended family and friends to share the success and closure of
their student’s homeschool career. Join us in April of 2020 for the Class of 2020 Graduation Ceremony.

For additional details on the meeting, location, and to be added to the information email loop, please send parent and student
name and preferred contact information to: homeschoolgraduationomaha@gmail.com.




